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January 31, 2018
To whom it may concern:

|, Blanca Govea, chairperson for the Denton Cinco de Mayo festival, am
requesting the City of Denton to be our sponsor for the 2018 festival which will
take place on Saturday, May 5, 2018. It has been a great privilege to have the
City sponsor our event in the past and am looking forward to your continuous
support.

If any question may arise, please feel free to call or email me at (940) 594-9146
or b_govea@hotmail.com.

Sincerely,

7>

Blanca Govea
Denton Cinco de Mayo Chairperson






